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On Monday, 4th September, while on a short holiday, Ms. Myrabelle Corlett (Chairperson of WFWP 

Malta) and Ms. Aidan Corlett (member of WFWP) visited the Headquarters of the NGO - MISSIO 

Branch in Vienna. 

 

  
 

Ms. Corlett introduced herself as WFWP Malta Chairperson and as a MISSIO Malta volunteer. The 

receptionist on duty kindly welcomed them and showed them around their beautiful meeting hall and the 

historical chapel. 

 

Reported by Myrabelle Corlett 
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